
This Operational Alert is being issued pursuant to Section 20, GT&C, of EGT’s Tariff to notify shippers of a 

planned ESD at its Panola Compressor Station located on EGT’s Line CP. This maintenance will begin 

Wednesday, November 16th, 2022, at 7:30am with an estimated completion time of 10:30am.    

Based on current nominations, EGT does not expect impacts to its services. 

Point operators located in the impacted area will experience higher pressures. 

If you have any questions concerning this alert, please contact your Customer Solutions Representative. 


